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Joseph Russell “Russ” Pullen, 86, passed away at 5pm on 
November 28th. He was a loving and devoted son, husband, 
father, brother, uncle, grandfather, and friend.

In addition to his wife, Janice, and son, Thomas, he is survived 
by: his daughter-in-law, Jamie (Beckman) Pullen; his 
grandchildren, Jacob and Sarah Pullen; his sister, Mary Lou 
Beck; and his daughter-in-law, Judy Pullen, and her husband Bill 
Hallbruegge of Tamarac, Fl.

A memorial visitation will be from 4:00pm until the time of 
services at 6:30pm Tuesday December 2, 2014 at Faith 
Fellowship in Alton with Dr. Daymond Talkington officiating.

Private burial will take place Wednesday December 3, 2014 with Military Honors by 
VFW 1308.

Memorials may be given to 5A’s Animal Shelter or Faith Fellowship.

Online guestbook can be found at www.gentfuneralhome.com


